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Mangano Awards Federal Funds for 
Village of Bellerose Homeowners

Mineola, NY- Mineola, NY - Nassau County Executive Edward P. Mangano today announced the award of $50,000 in Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Village of Bellerose to address a wide range of community development needs.
County Executive Mangano said, “With the grant funding, Village of Bellerose Mayor Henry Schreiber will be able to maintain the stock of affordable housing by providing loans and/or grants to low and moderate income homeowners.  The homeowners will be afforded the opportunity to have a licensed contractor eliminate code violations and to make other needed improvements to their home. Community improvements help to make our neighborhoods safe for all families.” 
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